

Office of Graduate Studies and Postdoctoral Fellows

Simon Fraser University Maggie Benston Centre 1100 8888 University Drive

8888 University Drive Burnaby, BC V5A 1S6 TEL 778.782.3042 FAX 778.782.3080 gradstudies@sfu.ca www.sfu.ca/grad

MEMORANDUM -

ATTENTION Sen

Senate

Peter Liljedahl, Acting Dean of Graduate Studies

ean of

No.

DATE

May 15 2015

GS2015.23

RE:

FROM

Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences

For the information of Senate:

Acting under delegated authority at its meeting of May 11, 2015, SGSC approved the following course reinstatement effective **Fall 2015**:

Department of Political Science

Course reinstatement: POL 844 International Political Economy



MEMO

Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences

Office of the Dean

ATTENTIO	N: Wade Parkhouse, Dean Graduate Studies
FROM:	Lisa Shapiro, Chair Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences Graduate Studies Committee
RE:	Re-instatement of POL B44
DATE:	29 th April 2015

As per the enclosure, the Department of Political Science requests the re-instatement of POL 844, International Political Economy, for the Fall 2015 Calendar and likewise in SIMS.

This course was temporarily withdrawn from SIMS and the Calendar for the summer term of 2015. This was duly approved by Senate in September 2014, effective for summer 2015. The Department of Political Science is intending to schedule the next offering of this course for the Spring 2016 term.

Consequently, it would be appreciated if this request could be forwarded to the Senate office for processing in due course.

LS:bh



Department of Political Science

AQ 6069

8888 University Drive, Burnaby, BC

Canada V5.\ 186

TEL.778.782.5487

FAX 778.782.4786

polgrad@sfu.ca www.sfu.ca/politics

MEMORANDUM -

ATTENTION

FASSFGSC

DATE April 28, 2015

FROM

Laurent Dobuzinskis, Chair Graduate Program

PAGES 1/1

RE:

Reinstatement of POL 844

The Department of Political Science would like to request the reinstatement of POL 844, International Political Economy, in the fall 2015 Calendar & SIMS. The course was temporarily withdrawn from SIMS and the Calendar in the summer 2015 term. This was approved at Senate in September 2014 effective for summer 2015. The Department plans to offer the course in the spring 2016 term.

Sincerely

Laurent Dobuzinskis Chair Graduate Program, Political Science